Legal Notice of Public Hearing
Conesus Fire District 1
2026 Budget

Notice is hereby given that the proposed budget of the Conesus Fire District 1 of the Town of
Conesus, State of New York, will be presented by the Board of Fire Commissioners for its
consideration .

A PUBLIC HEARING will be held at 7:00 pm at the Conesus Fire Hall, 6210 South Livonia Rd, Conesus NY 14435 on
Tuesday October 21 2025 at 7:00pm

Pursuant to Town Law 181.3(a) the Board of Fire Commissioners must hold a public hearing on the budget. The
purpose of the public hearing is to allow any person to be heard in favor of or against the proposed budget as it is
submitted, or for or against any item or items contained in the proposed budget, and hearing all persons interested in
the subject concerning same.

A copy of the proposed budget is available at the Office of the Town Clerk of Conesus and at the Conesus Firehouse

Dated September 30 2025
Board of Fire Commissioners
PO Box 2

Conesus NY 14435



